
SHROUD OF TURIN AND NM HISTORY
Thursday October 12 at 6:30pm

At the Flickinger Center 
1110 New York Avenue, Alamogordo
Free Admission – Donations Welcome

40 Years of Shroud Experience Began at a Meeting in Albuquerque
In 1976, a discovery in Albuquerque of the three-dimensional properties of the Shroud of 

Turin image, led to the largest scientific expedition ever to study a single artifact. In 1977, Barrie 
Schwortz was recruited for the team. He was doing photography work for Los Alamos National 
Laboratory at the time. Barrie is a delightful and engaging  speaker. His work has appeared in 
many TV documentaries and publications worldwide. Amazing photographs tell the story of the 
New Mexico connection, along with highlights from his Shroud experience.

The Shroud continues to be part of New Mexico history. A full-size image of the Shroud of 
Turin and other items will be on display, courtesy of the Shroud Exhibit and Museum in 
Alamogordo, NM. Pete Schumacher, another member of the 1978 investigation team and 
Founder-President of the Alamogordo museum will also be present to answer questions.
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